
 

DATE: 9/1/2016 
 
TO: All Interested Parties 
 
SUBJECT: Fee Changes Effective October 1, 2016 

 

NOTICE OF FEE CHANGES  
 

Please be advised that on June 20, 2016, the City Council adopted modifications to 
the Development Services Department Fees (see Resolution No. 310545).  These 
new fees will go into effect for all projects submitted on or after October 1, 2016.  
Information Bulletins containing fees are in the process of being updated and will 
be posted to the Development Services web site as they become available, but no 
later than October 1, 2016.    The most significant change is that several fee types 
are being converted to flat fees, vs. deposit accounts. 
 
Fee modification highlights: 

 
1. Building, Plumbing, Mechanical, Electrical, Fire and Sign Permit plan check 

and inspection fees have been simplified (See Information Bulletins 103, 111, 
501, and 506). 
 

2. Plan review of Grading/Public Right-of-Way Permits and Mapping are being 
converted from deposit accounts to flat fees Actions (see Information 
Bulletin 502). 
 

3. Some discretionary approvals will be processed using a flat fee instead of a 
deposit account (see Information Bulletin 503 and 536). 

 
 
 


